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Public Service Commission,

I amwriting RE: the proposed ratechange forLG&E services. Being on a fixed mcome, I doNOT
have the bonus ofa pay raise ona regular basis. The COLA program does offer slight increases
periodically, but NOT ona predictable basis...and usually at a very low rate of increase in pay. LG&E
may need to increase their rates (hopefully legitimately), butthere should be a shding scale with
minimal increase for folks ona lower fixed income. Therefore, I am asking for myself and allthe other
retirees who hve offof a fixed income foryouto reconsider LG&E's proposed ratehikes.
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